
We are looking forward to holding 
our charity day today in support of 
Acorns Children’s Hospice.  The 
children chose this charity from a 
selection of others.  I’m sure that 
you will agree, they chose well.   
 

 

 

  

 
 

 

▪ Friday 18th February – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 28th February – Teacher training day 

▪ Tuesday 1st March – Children return to school  

▪ Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 

▪ Mon 7th – Fri 11th March – International Science Week 

▪ Friday 18th March – Comic Relief  

▪ Friday 8th April – Children break up for Easter  

▪ Monday 25th April – Children return to school  

▪ Monday 2nd May – School closed, May Bank Holiday  

▪ Friday 27th May – Children break up for half term  

▪ Monday 6th June – Children return to school  

▪ Thursday 21st July – Children break up for Summer  

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

Please be aware that while we 

encourage children to bring in 

snacks from home, they must 

be healthy.   

Over the past few weeks, the 

number of children bringing in 

crisps and chocolate has 

increased.  These are not 

allowed in school.  Please be 

advised that children will be 

asked to return the unhealthy 

snack to their bags and take it 

home. 

 

 

Parents’ Evening for primary will be held on the Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th March.  Tuesday will 

start from 3.30pm and continue until 5.30pm.  Thursday will start at 3.30pm and finish at 6.30pm.  

Please use the online booking system to book your slots.  Information on how to book your slot will be 

sent out separately.  Each slot will be 10 minutes long. 

 

 
 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 3rd of 
March.  We are asking children to come to school 
dressed as characters from their favourite books.  We 
will be off timetable for a good section of the day 
focusing of reading associated activities.  We are 
using this day to launch several new initiatives that 
we hope will push the enjoyment of reading to a 
higher level. 
 

All children will be issued with a username and password.  This will enable them to access a 
variety of books, online both at home and in school.  We will also be replenishing our books in the 
library with the addition of 400 new titles – courtesy of The National Literacy Trust.   
Children have been given a World Book Day voucher.  This can be exchanged in most bookshops 
for a specially produced £1 book or can go towards a book of your choice. 
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